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Next Sunday Sermon Text
Matthew 3: 13-17

Rosemary Hardinger, Olivia Billings, 
and Helen Finks

Let us remember our world’s leaders in our prayers.

Tower Views
May 10, 2012

the sweep of god

that coin
was all that mattered.
it was lost,
and it was hers
to find.
with calloused hands
she swept until
she found it.
she would have swept
all day
all night
all week
forever.
she swept until
she found it.
your image
is on that coin
and god smiles
with broom in hand.

d maggi

We thank God for the life among us of
Nelson Henny, a member of this church
since 1981. Our love and sympathy to his
family on his death May 6. 

F.A.I.T.H. In Action
Faith Inc. needs laundry detergent, dish soap,
paper towels, and toilet tissue for their guests.

Your donations placed in the F.A.I.T.H.
In Action box located in the Green Room
would certainly be appreciated.

- The Outreach Committee

The Annual Conference special offering that
we will be supporting this year is the “Haiti
Water Project”. Pure drinking water is a great
challenge in Haiti. Our project will be to

provide filters for homes that will purify the drinking
water. Each filter costs about $100.00. Please give as
you are able. Make your check to the church and
mark it “Water Project”. Mary Jo will take the offering
with her to Annual Conference on June 8.

Christian Home Month
May has been designated as Christian Home
Month. To honor this designation and our
family life we will have home life as the
theme for the month. Pray for our families and
encourage happy, safe and loving homes.

NOTE CHANGE OF DATE!!!!
Serve 2012 - May 12  and September 8th th

          We will be doing mission work in our
community again May 12  and Septemberth

8 . We are asking for your support in this effort byth

donating your time or if you can not help those days
we will be taking contributions to help defray
expenses. Checks should be made to UMC and
noted for “Serve 2012". If anyone has a project they
would like for us to look at, call the church office.

-Fred McAllister

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calender of Event

Sunday, May 13
Mother’s Day
8:30 - Early Morning Worship
9:00 - Youth Council
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School

         10:30 - Morning Worship
Monday, May 14

8:00 - Staff Meeting
Wednesday, May 16
         10:00 - Bible Study

3:30 - Open Gym
6:00 - Church Council
7:00 - Chancel Choir

Friday, May 18
6:00 - Fun on Friday

Worship Assistants

Greeters-  Carroll and Judy McVeigh
 Wilbur and Anita Slocum

Ushers-  Tom and Linda Wilson   
Sound System   8:30 -   Larry Wright

           10:30 -   Marlin and Sherry Rein
Van Driver - Kevin McWilliams
Gathering Music - 8:30 - Brenda Ford

  10:30 - Janice Santero
Acolytes - Paul Shields and Zachary Winter

Prayer Pals

There are still a few un-claimed items on the prayer pal
table (for children and adults).  Please check the table
this week.  The table will soon be removed for the
summer.

On Sunday, May 20, we will honor our High
School Graduates with a special time of
recognition. At 9:30 a.m. the graduates and
their families will gather in the gym for a
special breakfast prepared by the parents of the Junior
class. A time of recognition will take place at the 10:30
worship service.

Congratulations to the Clinton UMC Class of 2012!

It’s time to be thinking of Summer and
here are a few events that you might
want to mark on your calendar:

 Work Day
Saturday, May 12 - all volunteers will be helping     

           out  the community with much needed projects.

Graduating Senior Breakfast
Sunday, May 20 at 9:30 a.m. in the Church gym.
The junior class will prepare breakfast for the
seniors and their family.

All Church Picnic
          Sunday, June 3 at 5:00 p.m. on the church lawn.

Church provides hamburgers, hotdogs, drinks and
table service. Church members please bring a side
dish or dessert to share and your lawn chairs.
Music by David & David, Gavin & Greg

Vacation Bible School
July 9 - 13   9:00 - 11:15 a.m.
for children age 4 through 8th grade.

Missoula Children’s Theatre
July 23 through July 28
for children who have completed kindergarten
through 2012 graduating high seniors.

The Homebound Visitation Team will be
taking a break during the summer!

With summer being such a busy time for
everyone we are going to put the monthly visitation
on hold until September. We still encourage
everyone to check in and visit with out homebound
members. 

_Please remember to notify the pastor if you or a family
member enter the hospital and would like a visit from
him.  Because of HIPAA we are unable to obtain that
information except from a family member.


